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We fiinally have a chance to close a dangerous loophole that’s hurting our salmon 

streams. We need to modify the law to include strong consideration of any changes 

to existing water rights with to prevent environmental harm. The environment is a key 

part of our collective lives and we need to very strongly consider impacts to the 

environment, especially to water sources. Thank you. 


